
 
 
Notice Regarding School Meal Enrolment 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

We at Chartwells hope you’re making the best of this time, with your child or children at 

home. 

 

As EDB have not confirmed whether or not students are allowed to have lunch in school 

after school resume.  Chartwells will start processing parents credit refund on 18th May, 

a refund form with the credit amount will be available for download in the following 

website.   

http://info.compass-hk.com/fis/index.html 

 

Parents need to fill in the banking details and email back to (benhorvais@compass-

hk.com). Meal refund will be credit back directly to parent’s account.  Thank you. 

 

Regards 

Chartwells FIS Catering Team 
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